
Course Course Title Documentation Issuing Organization 

PST‐120 
NCDPS Correctional Off Tr 

(160 hr) 
Official documentation of successful 

completion of state‐mandated training 
NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 

Standards Commission 

PST‐123 
NC Sherriff's Telecom (47 

hr) 
Official documentation of successful 

completion of state‐mandated training 
NC Sheriffs' Education & Training 

Commission 

PST‐124 
Sheriff's Detention Officer 

(174 hr) 
Official documentation of successful 

completion of state‐mandated training 
NC Sheriffs' Education & Training 

Commission 

PST‐125 
NC Juvenile Justice Officer 

(160 hr) 
Official documentation of successful 

completion of state‐mandated training 
NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 

Standards Com 

PST‐126 
NC Juvenile Justice 
Counselor (162 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of state‐mandated training 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com 

PST‐127 
NC Probation & Parole 

Officer (216 hr) 
Official documentation of successful 

completion of state‐mandated training 
NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 

Standards Com 

PST‐151 
NC Justice Academy (16 

hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com & NC Sheriffs' 
Education & Training Com 

PST‐152 
NC Justice Academy (48 

Hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com & NC Sheriffs' 
Education & Training Com 

PST‐153 
NC Justice Academy 

(80 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com & NC Sheriffs' 
Education & Training Com 

PST‐154 
NC Justice Academy 

(128 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com & NC Sheriffs' 
Education & Training Com 

PST‐155 
NC Justice Academy 

(176 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com & NC Sheriffs' 
Education & Training Com 

PST 156 
NC Justice Academy 

(224 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com & NC Sheriffs' 
Education & Training Com 

PST 157 
NC Justice Academy 

(272 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com & NC Sheriffs' 
Education & Training Com 

PST 158 
NC Justice Academy 

(320 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com & NC Sheriffs' 
Education & Training Com 

PST 159 
NC Justice Academy 

(368 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 

NC Criminal Justice Edu. & Training 
Standards Com & NC Sheriffs' 
Education & Training Com 

PST 161 
NC OSFM Training 

(16 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 
NCOSFM (NC Office of State Fire 

Marshal) 
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Course Course Title Documentation Issuing Organization 

PST 162 
NC OSFM Training 

(48 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 
NCOSFM (NC Office of State Fire 

Marshal) 

PST 163 
NC OSFM Training 

(80 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 
NCOSFM (NC Office of State Fire 

Marshal) 

PST 164 
NC OSFM Training 

(128 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 
NCOSFM (NC Office of State Fire 

Marshal) 

PST 165 NC OSFM Training (176 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 
NCOSFM (NC Office of State Fire 

Marshal) 

PST 166 
NC OSFM Training 

(224 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 
NCOSFM (NC Office of State Fire 

Marshal) 

PST 167 
NC OSFM Training 

(272 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 
NCOSFM (NC Office of State Fire 

Marshal) 

PST 168 
NC OSFM Training 

(320 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 
NCOSFM (NC Office of State Fire 

Marshal) 

PST 169 
NC OSFM Training 

(368 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion FROM the training delivery 

agency 
NCOSFM (NC Office of State Fire 

Marshal) 

PST 171 
NCCCS Public Safety 

(16 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of training provided by the 

NCCCS NCCCS Continuing Education 

PST 172 
NCCCS Public Safety 

(48 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of training provided by the 

NCCCS NCCCS Continuing Education 

PST 173 
NCCCS Public Safety 

(80 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of training provided by the 

NCCCS NCCCS Continuing Education 

PST 174 
NCCCS Public Safety 

(128 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of training provided by the 

NCCCS NCCCS Continuing Education 

PST 175 
NCCCS Public Safety 

(176 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of training provided by the 

NCCCS NCCCS Continuing Education 

PST 176 
NCCCS Public Safety 

(224 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of training provided by the 

NCCCS NCCCS Continuing Education 

PST 177 
NCCCS Public Safety 

(272 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of training provided by the 

NCCCS NCCCS Continuing Education 

PST 178 
NCCCS Public Safety 

(320 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of training provided by the 

NCCCS NCCCS Continuing Education 



Course Course Title Documentation Issuing Organization 

PST 179 
NCCCS Public Safety 

(368 hr) 

Official documentation of successful 
completion of training provided by the 

NCCCS NCCCS Continuing Education 

PST 181 
NCDPS Unarmed Sec 

Guard (16 hr) 
Official documentation of successful 

completion of state‐mandated training 
Unarmed Security Guard Training by 
NCDPS Private Protection Services 

PST 182 
NCDPS Armed Sec Off (40 

hr) 
Official documentation of successful 

completion of state‐mandated training 

Armed Security Officer Training 
Firearms by NCDPS Private Protection 

Services 

PST 189 NCDOJ Prof Cert 
Official certificate of completion and 
associated transcript for the program 

Professional Certificate program by 
NCDOJ 
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